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CICELY HAUGHTON SCHOOL 

 

CODE OF DRESS POLICY 
 

 

Pupils 
 

The school has items of uniform which all parents are encouraged to buy *.  The 

school also requests at admission that all parents support our desire to see all 

pupils wearing uniform and looking smart.  A full list of items required is 

available from the office but the basic school day expectation is that pupils will 

wear:- 
 

 A CHS sweatshirt 

 A CHS polo-shirt (optional) or a plain shirt with a collar 

 Grey or black school trousers (no denims, cords or tracksuits) 

 Shoes or trainers (preferably black) 
 

As a staff we take a pride in how smartly our pupils are presented.  We ask all 

parents to support us fully in this area. 
 

Staff 
 

Whilst we are not prescriptive all staff are encouraged to be smartly and 

appropriately dressed.  This is to reflect the emphasis we place on providing 

pupils with excellent role models.  
 

 In the school day, jeans and shorts are not considered appropriate. 
 

 Appropriate clothing for PE is expected. 
 

 Shorts are not appropriate clothing, unless for an activity agreed by the 

Headteacher. 
 

 Appropriate footwear should be worn at all times. 
 

It is assumed that the level of professional pride Cicely Haughton School staff 

have of themselves will achieve the above. 

 

General: Chewing gum is not appropriate for staff or pupils. 
 

*  Where there are very genuine reasons for parents being unable to afford an 

item of clothing, the school will try to help by providing uniform. 

 

 
The school has achieved dyslexia friendly full status and as such will give due 

regard to dyslexia friendly strategies and objectives. 


